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Beginner's Step-by-Step Coding Course 2020-01-02 learning to code has never been easier
than with this innovative visual guide to computer programming for beginners coding
skills are in high demand and the need for programmers is still growing however taking
the first steps in learning more about this complex subject may seem daunting and many
of us feel left behind by the coding revolution by using a graphic method to break code
into small chunks this ebook brings essential skills within reach terms such as
algorithm variable string function and loop are all explained the ebook also looks at
the main coding languages that are out there outlining the main applications of each
language so you can choose the right language for you individual chapters explore
different languages with practical programming projects to show you how programming
works you ll learn to think like a programmer by breaking a problem down into parts
before turning those parts into lines of code short easy to follow steps then show you
piece by piece how to build a complete program there are challenges for you to tackle
to build your confidence before moving on written by a team of expert coders and coding
teachers the beginner s step by step coding course is the ideal way to get to grips
with coding
How to Create an Online Course 2020-10-24 would you like to learn the secrets of online
courses do you also want to keep up with the times adopting the most modern
technologies and techniques to create an online course making money with it the world
today is characterized by digitalization increasingly processes and activities are
managed effectively remotely and people are making use of increasingly smart forms of
communication online training is accessible for everyone everywhere whether we are at
home or in the subway or in our favorite restaurant all you need is a smartphone to
comfortably access online lessons study and at the same time enjoy the environment in
which we find ourselves change isn t simple but you must change this guide will make
you stride by step through all that you have to do from set up the equipment to create
and sell your final course you will find how to defeat virtual teaching difficulties
and arrive at your teaching objectives without vis à vis gatherings you will learn how
develop an online course and switch from traditional approach of teaching in a school
to new era how to reach students attention through digital transformation what is the
minimum technical equipment the most effective method to create and online course and
the most important software for your scope and how to create a funnel how to sell your
course the secrets of high ticket course tools tips tricks and much more don t waste
your time get effective guidance that leads you straight to your goal ensure success
buy your book now you are just a simple click away
Python for Beginners 2021 2021-04-19 55 off for bookstores last days python for
beginners 2021 your customers never stop to use this awesome book here s the perfect
solution if you want to become the master of data science and learn python step by step
would you like to learn a super competitive skill become irreplaceable in the future
job market upgrade yourself to the ultimate data whizz if so then keep reading data
science is one of the emerging technologies that is set to radically transform the job
market with applications in almost every industry data science experts will have no
shortage of great job offers but the whole field may seem a little intimidating if your
background is not specific to data science this book is here to guide you through the
field of data science from the very beginning you will learn the fundamental skills and
tools to support your learning process if you re a beginner this is the book to help
you easily understand the basics of data science to understand data science you also
need a good understanding of how python helps you design and implement these projects
this guidebook is going to explain how we can get all of this done here just a little
preview of what you ll find inside this book a thorough and simple explanation of data
science and the way it works basics of data science and fundamental skills you need to
get started data science libraries you need to learn to become a data whizz a blueprint
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for the most used frameworks for python data science how to process and understand the
data and design your own projects and so much more buy it now and let your customers
get addicted to this amazing book
Python Crash Course 2021-04-16 are you looking for a quick and easy way to learn python
python crash course for beginners is for you most books and training courses on python
are aimed at people who already have extensive programming skills and are looking to
expand the list of computer languages in which they are proficient this is
understandable since the people most likely to buy a book on programming are
experienced programmers so that s who publishers and course organizers are aiming most
of their products at but what if you re someone who doesn t have a modicum of
programming experience well that s where python crash course for beginners comes in it
contains proven steps and strategies to learn python programming quickly and easily it
provides all the essential programming concepts and information you need to start
developing your own python program python crash course for beginners provides a
comprehensive explanation of python programming in a clear and straightforward way that
even a beginner will appreciate you can use this book as a guide to help you explore
exploit and appreciate the capabilities and features of python would you like to learn
more don t hesitate to download your copy now
Complete Czech Beginner to Intermediate Course 2012-04-27 this product is most
effective when used in conjunction with the corresponding audio support you can
purchase the book and audio support as a pack isbn 9781444106916 the audio support is
also sold separately isbn 9781444107012 copy and paste the isbn number into the search
bar to find these products are you looking for a complete course in czech which takes
you effortlessly from beginner to confident speaker whether you are starting from
scratch or are just out of practice complete czech will guarantee success now fully
updated to make your language learning experience fun and interactive you can still
rely on the benefits of a top language teacher and our years of teaching experience but
now with added learning features within the course and online the course is structured
in thematic units and the emphasis is placed on communication so that you effortlessly
progress from introducing yourself and dealing with everyday situations to using the
phone and talking about work by the end of this course you will be at level b2 of the
common european framework for languages can interact with a degree of fluency and
spontaneity that makes regular interaction with native speakers quite possible without
strain for either party learn effortlessly with a new easy to read page design and
interactive features not got much time one five and ten minute introductions to key
principles to get you started author insights lots of instant help with common problems
and quick tips for success based on the author s many years of experience grammar tips
easy to follow building blocks to give you a clear understanding useful vocabulary easy
to find and learn to build a solid foundation for speaking dialogues read and listen to
everyday dialogues to help you speak and understand fast pronunciation don t sound like
a tourist perfect your pronunciation before you go test yourself tests in the book and
online to keep track of your progress extend your knowledge extra online articles at
teachyourself com to give you a richer understanding of the culture and history of the
czech republic try this innovative exercises illustrate what you ve learnt and how to
use it the course is also available as a print book 9781444106015 as a pack comprising
the book and double cd 9781444106916 and as a double cd 9781444107012
Python Programming 2021-06-13 are you interested in learning python would you like to
hunt a programmer position in a respected company do you want to take your coding
skills to the next level if so keep reading for any programmer today python plays the
most vital role whether you are someone who is an absolute beginner or an experienced
programmer this language will serve you as a life changing and career defining step
instagram facebook spotify and youtube they all use python as a primary coding language
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the writing is on the wall if you don t know python you re out of the game despite of
the fact that python programmers are in huge demand in the market learning python could
be very fun easy and quick all you have to do it to use the right source in this
complete python programming book you will reveal how you can become a python programmer
in 14 days or less get a step by step guide to become a top notch programmer even if
you have no prior experience in coding and even develop your own programs that you put
on your portfolio use for yourself or even sell to other companies this book will help
you to understand the basics of python programming write your own code and programs
acquire the necessary knowledge to get hired in many companies discover new ways to
code and make it easy fun become an appreciated programmer at your firm python
programming the ultimate crash course for beginners to learn coding with python is your
passport to a promising career a bright future and endless opportunities even if you
have no experience even if you think it s too complicated even if you are bad at coding
this book will surprise you and turn you into a genius python programmer give it a read
now and see for yourself
English for Everyone: Level 1: Beginner, Course Book 2016-06-28 our course book level 1
is a great reference guide to introduce english for beginners including key language
skills grammar and vocabulary ideal for english test preparations or esl lesson plans
the course book uses visual teaching methods to introduce the english language
reinforced through a variety of exercises and examples when used alongside our practice
book level 1 from introducing yourself and talking about your home city and hobbies to
expanding your vocabulary and understanding grammar rules this is a completely
comprehensive introduction to learning english whether you are looking for esl teaching
materials or a structured program for adults to learn english as a second language the
english for everyone course books provide sample language examples new language topics
are introduced in context using clear illustrated and color coded explanations
supporting audio extensive english speaking audio materials integrated into every unit
giving vital oral and listening practice all supplementary audio is available on the dk
english for everyone website and ios android app sentence formation guides visual break
downs of english grammar showing learners how to recreate even complex english
sentences visual english vocabulary cues lists of useful english words and common
phrases with visual aids are available throughout the book personalized learning write
on lines encourage esl learners to write their own prompts and translations where
needed to help customize english language learning the english for everyone level 1
resources cover the skills and topics required for all major global english language
exams and reference frameworks including cefr a1 toefl test paper 0 250 toefl computer
based test 0 30 toefl online test 0 10 ielts 0 2 5 toeic 0 200 english for everyone is
a series of guides and practice books that supports english learning for adults from a
beginner level to intermediate and advanced practical english offering an easy to
follow format that offers guidance for both teaching english as a second or foreign
language and a self study approach with resources available to improve english speaking
reading and writing
Python Programming for Beginners 2021-07-13 the history of python kicked off when guido
van rossum the founder of python started working on it in the late 1980s python is the
successor of the abc programming language the first python version was released back in
1991 and has only grown exponentially since then it now has a vast community that
releases the latest updates regularly guido van rossum is also known as the benevolent
dictator for life this title was given to him by the python community to honor him for
his long term commitment and dedication to the project and for being the project leader
for such a long period python is a high level interpreted programming language that is
used throughout the world for general purpose programming it is an open source
programming language licensed by both the free software foundation fsf and open source
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initiative osi like some other programming languages its source code is also available
under the gnu general public license gpl python 2 x being the legacy version was used
earlier across the globe it stopped receiving newer features and security updates after
python 2 7 so people migrated to python version 3 x throughout this book we will be
focusing more on the python 3 x version which is the latest and is currently in active
development before we proceed further i would like to inform you all that the purpose
of writing this book is to make your understanding of python clearer by explaining
technical terms in layman s language with the help of code snippets and practical
examples i also wanted to make sure that the reader does not feel bored while reading
the book so i ll be adding some attractive code snippets that are appealing to the eyes
The Python Starter Kit 2017-09-10 take on python programming at your own pace without
having to go through plain impractical textbooks what if you had a python course
tailored to your needs as a beginner with walkthroughs and visual examples imagine how
that would speed up your learning process and would decrease your learning curve would
such a guide help you to accomplish your short term and long term goals when it comes
to programming well it did for thousands of students already let me introduce you to
code addicts a platform that thrives on the passion of creating courses and
informational products to help beginners and intermediate programmers to get to their
goals code addicts is built on people with extensive experience in the computer science
field that share a passion for giving back this time they have taken the challenge to
create a stunning course to help you from a script kiddy to a scripting super saiyan in
this course you ll learn how professional programmers set up their programming
environment learn the 10 basic style guides for python code how python experts use
variables and basic data types how to use basic operators in python how to take your
basic skill set to the next level with advanced programming and a lot more buy this
book now and take on python programming at your own pace without having to go through
plain impractical textbooks pick up your copy right now by clicking the buy now button
at the top of this page
Beginner's Step-by-Step Coding Course 2020-01-07 with this visual guide to computer
programming for beginners it has never been easier to learn how to code coding skills
are in high demand and the need for programmers is still growing covering three of the
most popular languages for new coders this book uses a graphic method to break complex
subjects into user friendly chunks bringing essential skills within easy reach each
chapter contains tutorials on practical projects designed to teach you the main
applications of each language such as building websites creating games and designing
apps the book also looks at many of the main coding languages that are out there
outlining the key applications of each language so you can choose the right language
for you you ll learn to think like a programmer by breaking a problem down into parts
before turning those parts into lines of code short easy to follow steps then show you
piece by piece how to build a complete program there are challenges for you to tackle
to build your confidence before moving on written by a team of expert coders and coding
teachers beginner s step by step coding course is the ideal way to get to set you on
the road to code
English for Everyone Junior: English Course 2020-04-28 children around the world are
increasingly starting to learn english at a young age this fully illustrated elt book
provides the perfect introduction for children as they start their english language
journey equally effective for home study or the classroom english for everyone junior
course is a carefully levelled english language course that assumes no previous
knowledge of english covering uk and us english it takes children through the basics of
the language helping them use and understand elementary english clearly and confidently
the book is carefully aligned to the pre a1 of the internationally recognized cefr
framework and covers all the material necessary to prepare for the extremely popular

https://i-san.tourismthailand.org/


amintiri i secrete o carte pasionant de sandra brown (2023)

i-san.tourismthailand.org

cambridge yle starters and trinity gese grade 1 exams a combination of teaching and
practice exercises provides the perfect preparation for these tests which are
recognized worldwide vocabulary is taught through attractive illustrations and
reinforced with audio resources each language grammar point is explained in a dedicated
panel and accompanied by clear examples of how it s used at the back there are
handwriting and pronunciation guides and a glossary of language terms used throughout
the book english for everyone junior course builds on the worldwide success of the
english for everyone series containing everything a child needs to acquire a firm grasp
on the basics of the english language in a fun and interactive way
Complete Norwegian Beginner to Intermediate Course 2010-10-29 this product is most
effective when used in conjunction with the corresponding double cd you can purchase
the book and double cd as a pack isbn 9781444107203 the double cd is also sold
separately isbn 9781444107210 copy and paste the isbn number into the search bar to
find these products are you looking for a complete course in norwegian which takes you
effortlessly from beginner to confident speaker whether you are starting from scratch
or are just out of practice complete norwegian will guarantee success now fully updated
to make your language learning experience fun and interactive you can still rely on the
benefits of a top language teacher and our years of teaching experience but now with
added learning features within the course and online the course is structured in
thematic units and the emphasis is placed on communication so that you effortlessly
progress from introducing yourself and dealing with everyday situations to using the
phone and talking about work by the end of this course you will be at level b2 of the
common european framework for languages can interact with a degree of fluency and
spontaneity that makes regular interaction with native speakers quite possible without
strain for either party learn effortlessly with a new easy to read page design and
interactive features not got much time one and five minute introductions to key
principles to get you started author insights lots of instant help with common problems
and quick tips for success based on the author s many years of experience grammar tips
easy to follow building blocks to give you a clear understanding useful vocabulary easy
to find and learn to build a solid foundation for speaking dialogues read and listen to
everyday dialogues to help you speak and understand fast pronunciation don t sound like
a tourist perfect your pronunciation before you go test yourself tests in the book and
online to keep track of your progress extend your knowledge extra online articles to
give you a richer understanding of the culture and history of norway try this
innovative exercises illustrate what you ve learnt and how to use it
Python Programming for Beginners: A Comprehensive Crash Course With Practical Exercises
to Quickly Learn Coding and Programming for Data Analysis and Machine Learning
2021-12-15 do you want to learn how to code fast this crash course with practical
examples is about to become your best friend would you like to become an expert in
coding and programming are you looking for a way to learn coding on your own well this
book is everything you ve been looking for it will teach you everything there is about
python coding programming artificial intelligence and machine learning if you want to
learn how to code taking your first steps into the coding universe might seem like an
intimidating and daunting task here s the big secret there are plenty of resources you
can use to give yourself all the help you need teach yourself new techniques and make
this learning process fun and exciting and this guide is precisely one of those
resources that will help you out here is what this book contains everything there is to
know about machine learning and artificial intelligence extensive training in data
science a beginner s guide to learning python without breaking a sweat the benefits of
learning python practical exercises that help you check your progress the best way to
learn to code involves you getting up close and personal with a real book that you can
follow along from beginning to end this will give you a more comprehensive introduction
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to coding than jumping around from topic to topic on a website not only will this book
teach you how to code but it will also test your new skills the practical exercises
section will show you more about functions and modules and also how to make your
program interactive without applying your coding skills in a few projects you won t
even be considered a real coder so start learning and practicing you don t have to
enroll in a four year college program to learn the fundamentals of computer science and
coding all you have to do is get this book scroll up click on buy now with 1 click and
get your copy now
Python for Beginners 2021-01-09 have you always wanted to learn python programming but
you have thought it to be too difficult for you are you beginner or maybe you master
other programming languages and you want to learn python coding fast and efficiently
are you looking for the best python crash course if yes then this book is for you you
no longer have to lose your time and resources learning python from long books costly
online courses or very complicated python tutorials this book offers you a great
opportunity simplicity complexity is reduced thanks to easy step by step guidance so
that you can progress easily with the python language even if you have never programmed
before best order and selection of topics to learn python fast topics are selected and
ordered to give you the best knowledge of python in the lowest amount of time without
overloading you with information selected practice exercises and examples exercises and
examples are selected to show thoroughly all concepts and the results of the examples
are shown right away so you can see the result even when away from your computer why is
this book different unlike other books this a complete book for beginners with all the
concepts you need and you will have the opportunity to test thoroughly your knowledge
are you ready to enter the exciting world of python then this book is for you get your
copy now scroll up and click on buy now with 1 click what you ll learn what is python
how to install python and what is the best distribution what are data types and
variables how to work with numbers in python what operators there are in python and
when to use them how to manipulate strings how to implement program flow controls how
to implement loops in python what are python lists tuples sets and dictionaries and how
to use them how to create modules and functions how to program according to the object
oriented paradigm how to create classes what are and how to use inheritance
polymorphism and abstraction and encapsulation and much more across the entire book you
ll be helped through practical exercises that require the application of all the topics
covered click the buy button and download the book now to start learning python well
and fast
English for Everyone Junior: Beginner's Course 2020-05-26 learn english with this fun
course for complete beginners simple exercises and lively audio will have you speaking
and reading more than 500 words in no time please note this is a replica of the print
book and you will need paper and a pen or pencil to complete the exercises the perfect
introduction to english vocabulary and grammar english for everyone junior beginner s
course provides children aged 6 9 with the support they need as they take the first
steps towards learning english as a foreign language equally effective for home study
or the classroom this carefully leveled english language course assumes no previous
knowledge of english it takes children through the basics of the language helping them
use and understand elementary english clearly and confidently vocabulary is taught
through attractive illustrations and reinforced with audio resources each language
grammar point is explained in a dedicated panel accompanied by clear examples of how it
s used and reinforced by exercises at the back there is a handwriting guide grammar
overview and a glossary of language terms used throughout the book building on the
worldwide success of the english for everyone series the junior beginner s course
contains everything a child needs to acquire a firm grasp of english in a fun and
interactive way

https://i-san.tourismthailand.org/


amintiri i secrete o carte pasionant de sandra brown (2023)

i-san.tourismthailand.org

Beginners to Pro “The Basic Training for All Guitar Players” 2017-05-12 useful
exercises to get what you want from your guitar how come no systematic basic exercises
for guitar players available just like the essential rudiments for drummers or hanon s
the virtuoso pianist in 60 exercises for pianists we definitely need one that is
exactly what made this book come true if you practice hard with the basic very
effective and musical exercises in the book you will definitely be able to mold your
guitar like wax it certainly helps beginners learn the basic guitar techniques
systematically from the beginning but it s mostly useful for intermediate to advanced
guitar players to improve their performance these mechanical exercises lead you deep in
the bowls of music world you have never reached before enjoy practicing them this e
book does not include the audio data please download the accompanying audio from rittor
music s website for free rittor music co jp e furoku this e book is a fixed layout
document divide the fret board into 5 positions basic trainings upside down sequence
patterns playing along the fretboard horizontal
Complete German Beginner to Intermediate Course 2010-11-26 complete german is a
comprehensive book and audio language course that takes you from beginner to
intermediate level the new edition of this successful course has been fully revised and
is packed with new learning features to give you the language practice and skills to
communicate with confidence maps from a1 to b2 of the common european framework of
reference cefr for languages 23 learning units plus verbs reference and word glossary
discovery method figure out rules and patterns to make the language stick teaches the
key skills reading writing listening and speaking learn to learn tips and skills on how
to be a better language learner culture notes learn about the people and places of
germany outcomes based learning focus your studies with clear aims authentic listening
activities everyday conversations give you a flavour of real spoken german test
yourself see and track your own progress in this pack you ll get a full colour book and
one mp3 cd of audio material you can download the mp3 files on the disc from your
computer to your mp3 player or play the disc in an mp3 compatible cd player get our
companion app german course teach yourself is full of fun interactive activities to
support your learning with this course apple and android versions available rely on
teach yourself trusted by language learners for over 75 years
Complete Sanskrit Beginner to Intermediate Course 2014-12-26 designed for complete
beginners and tested for years with real learners complete sanskrit offers a bridge
from the textbook to the real world enabling you to learn the grammar understand the
vocabulary and even how to translate the inscriptions and texts from this ancient and
religiously significant indian language structured around authentic material and
introducing the devangari script for those who wish to take their understanding further
this first updated new edition for some twenty years also features 15 learning units
plus glossary and reference section authentic materials language taught through key
texts teaches the key skills reading and understanding sanskrit grammar and vocabulary
covers devangari script a new preface and updated further resources additional learning
activities self tests and learning activities see and track your own progress rely on
teach yourself trusted by language learners for over 75 years
C# 2017-05-09 learn c programming made easy buy it now for 9 99 2 99 70 off offer buy a
paperback copy of this linux book and receive the kindle version for only 99 cents
there is in fact a whole host of reasons why to learn how to code computers have always
made things easier and performed difficult tasks quicker than humans could ever do with
artificial intelligence and machine learning a lot of jobs done today by hand will in
the future will be automated and performed by robots however programming is safe from
automation and there will be a continued increased demand for coders so why learn the c
programming language one of the main reasons you should learn c is that it is beginner
friendly and was designed to be simple and easy to use what you read in a c program
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reads somewhat similar to what you read in the english language c takes away most of
the complex detail at the machine level so you can focus on programming instead of
having to focus on complicated detail another main reason to learn the c programming
language which is backed by microsoft is the toolsets and framework available to you
visual studio the graphical development environment that you can use to write your code
it is widely considered as one of the most feature rich powerful development
environments on the market it is one that is open source and offers a free licence of
visual studio the net framework provides you will hundreds of pre built libraries which
you can use to build websites work with file systems implement security etc c is one of
the most popular programming languages and closely resembles java popularity is an
important consideration for programmers because it usually dictates how much resources
are available online for the language c is a very flexible language the range of
applications which you can develop with c net and visual studio is almost limitless you
can develop native windows applications rest api mobile applications asp net websites
unity games or even cross platform xamarin apps that will work on both ios and android
you can do this with other programming languages but not without a series of third
party tools to make everything work whereas a c developer will have a very cohesive
well supported environment should you take up a full time role as a c developer you can
expect an average salary in the range of 55k 121k in us dollars c has a very positive
future you will learn expressions and statements methods and properties decision
statments and flow control enumerations interfaces indexes generics collections linq
and so much more a must have for computer professionals scroll to the top and select
the buy button for instant download
Learn Python 2020-06-28 have you always wanted to learn python programming but you have
thought it to be too difficult for you you are a beginner or maybe you master other
programming languages and you want to learn python coding fast and efficiently are you
looking for the best python crash course if yes then this book is for you you no longer
have to lose your time and resources learning python from long books costly online
courses or very complicated python tutorials this book offers you a great opportunity
simplicity complexity is reduced thanks to easy step by step guidance so that you can
progress easily with the python language even if you have never programmed before best
order and selection of topics to learn python fast topics are selected and ordered to
give you the best knowledge of python in the lowest amount of time without overloading
you with information selected practice exercises and examples exercises and examples
are selected to show thoroughly all concepts and the results of the examples are shown
right away so you can see the result even when away from your computer why is this book
different unlike other books this a complete book for beginners with all the concepts
you need and you will have the opportunity to test thoroughly your knowledge are you
ready to enter the exciting world of python then this book is for you get your copy now
scroll up and click on buy now with 1 click what you ll learn what is python how to
install python and what is the best distribution what are data types and variables how
to work with numbers in python what operators there are in python and when to use them
how to manipulate strings how to implement program flow controls how to implement loops
in python what are python lists tuples sets and dictionaries and how to use them how to
create modules and functions how to program according to the object oriented paradigm
how to create classes what are and how to use inheritance polymorphism and abstraction
and encapsulation and much more across the entire book you ll be helped through
practical exercises that require the application of all the topics covered click the
buy button and download the book now to start learning python well and fast
Complete Ukrainian Beginner to Intermediate Course 2012-05-18 this product is most
effective when used in conjunction with the corresponding audio support which is sold
separately as a double cd isbn 9781444104141 you can also purchase the paperback book
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and double cd as a pack isbn 9781444104134 copy and paste the isbn number into the
search bar to find these products are you looking for a complete course in ukrainian
which takes you effortlessly from beginner to confident speaker whether you are
starting from scratch or are just out of practice complete ukranian will guarantee
success now fully updated to make your language learning experience fun and interactive
you can still rely on the benefits of a top language teacher and our years of teaching
experience but now with added learning features within the course and online the course
is structured in thematic units and the emphasis is placed on communication so that you
effortlessly progress from introducing yourself and dealing with everyday situations to
using the phone and talking about work by the end of this course you will be at level
b2 of the common european framework for languages can interact with a degree of fluency
and spontaneity that makes regular interaction with native speakers quite possible
without strain for either party learn effortlessly with a new easy to read page design
and interactive features not got much time one five and ten minute introductions to key
principles to get you started author insights lots of instant help with common problems
and quick tips for success based on the author s many years of experience grammar tips
easy to follow building blocks to give you a clear understanding useful vocabulary easy
to find and learn to build a solid foundation for speaking dialogues read and listen to
everyday dialogues to help you speak and understand fast pronunciation don t sound like
a tourist perfect your pronunciation before you go test yourself tests in the book and
online to keep track of your progress extend your knowledge extra online articles at
teachyourself com to give you a richer understanding of the culture and history of the
ukraine try this innovative exercises illustrate what you ve learnt and how to use it
JavaScript from Beginner to Professional 2021-12-15 start your journey towards becoming
a javascript developer with the help of more than 100 fun exercises and projects
purchase of the print or kindle book includes a free ebook in the pdf format key
features write eloquent javascript and employ fundamental and advanced features to
create your own web apps interact with the browser with html and javascript and add
dynamic images shapes and text with html5 canvas build a password checker paint web app
hangman game and many more fun projects book description this book demonstrates the
capabilities of javascript for web application development by combining theoretical
learning with code exercises and fun projects that you can challenge yourself with the
guiding principle of the book is to show how straightforward javascript techniques can
be used to make web apps ranging from dynamic websites to simple browser based games
javascript from beginner to professional focuses on key programming concepts and
document object model manipulations that are used to solve common problems in
professional web applications these include data validation manipulating the appearance
of web pages working with asynchronous and concurrent code the book uses project based
learning to provide context for the theoretical components in a series of code examples
that can be used as modules of an application such as input validators games and simple
animations this will be supplemented with a brief crash course on html and css to
illustrate how javascript components fit into a complete web application as you learn
the concepts you can try them in your own editor or browser console to get a solid
understanding of how they work and what they do by the end of this javascript book you
will feel confident writing core javascript code and be equipped to progress to more
advanced libraries frameworks and environments such as react angular and node js what
you will learn use logic statements to make decisions within your code save time with
javascript loops by avoiding writing the same code repeatedly use javascript functions
and methods to selectively execute code connect to html5 elements and bring your own
web pages to life with interactive content make your search patterns more effective
with regular expressions explore concurrency and asynchronous programming to process
events efficiently and improve performance get a head start on your next steps with
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primers on key libraries frameworks and apis who this book is for this book is for
people who are new to javascript js or those looking to build up their skills in web
development basic familiarity with html css would be beneficial whether you are a
junior or intermediate developer who needs an easy to understand practical guide for js
concepts a developer who wants to transition into working with js or a student studying
programming concepts using js this book will prove helpful
Python Crash Course 2015-11-01 python crash course is a fast paced thorough
introduction to python that will have you writing programs solving problems and making
things that work in no time in the first half of the book you ll learn about basic
programming concepts such as lists dictionaries classes and loops and practice writing
clean and readable code with exercises for each topic you ll also learn how to make
your programs interactive and how to test your code safely before adding it to a
project in the second half of the book you ll put your new knowledge into practice with
three substantial projects a space invaders inspired arcade game data visualizations
with python s super handy libraries and a simple web app you can deploy online as you
work through python crash course you ll learn how to use powerful python libraries and
tools including matplotlib numpy and pygal make 2d games that respond to keypresses and
mouse clicks and that grow more difficult as the game progresses work with data to
generate interactive visualizations create and customize apps and deploy them safely
online deal with mistakes and errors so you can solve your own programming problems if
you ve been thinking seriously about digging into programming python crash course will
get you up to speed and have you writing real programs fast why wait any longer start
your engines and code uses python 2 and 3
Colloquial Burmese 2014-07-11 colloquial burmese is easy to use and completely up to
date specially written by an experienced teacher for self study or class use the course
offers you a step by step approach to written and spoken burmese no prior knowledge of
the language is required what makes colloquial burmese your best choice in personal
language learning interactive lots of exercises for regular practice clear concise
grammar notes practical useful vocabulary and pronunciation guide complete including
answer key and reference section whether you re a business traveller or about to take
up a daring challenge in adventure tourism you may be studying to teach or even looking
forward to a holiday if you d like to get up and running with burmese this rewarding
course will take you from complete beginner to confidently putting your language skills
to use in a wide range of everyday situations
The Complete French Grammar Course 2021-08-15 learn the french grammar with this easy
french textbook full of examples and exercises this course is divided into 7 chapters
and includes 200 exercises and free video lessons for each point the method is simple
start from a simple sentence and add slowly more elements to it then practice after
each new element with one or more exercises
Python Programming 2020-08-22 if you want to learn python in one week or less and learn
it well with useful applications to data analysis machine learning and data science
then keep reading python is one of the most beloved programming languages in any circle
of programmers software engineers hackers and data scientists alike are in love with
the versatility that python has to offer besides the object oriented feature of python
coupled with its flexibility is also one of the major attractions for this language
that s the reason why python is a perfect fit with data analysis machine learning and
data science data is the future the world of technology as we know it is evolving
towards an open source platform where people share ideas freely this is seen as the
first step towards the decentralization of ideas and eliminating unnecessary monopolies
therefore the data tools and techniques used in the analysis are easily available for
anyone to interpret data sets and get relevant explanations the goal of this 4 in 1
bundle is simple explaining everything you need to know to master python with a special
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emphasis on the main steps that are needed to correctly implement data analysis and
machine learning algorithms in manuscript one python for beginners you will learn how
to install python what are the different python data types and variables basic
operators of python language data structures and functions conditional and loops in
python and much more in manuscript two python advanced guide you will master object
oriented programming oop inheritance and polymorphism essential programming tools
exception handling working with files and much more in manuscript three python for data
analysis you will learn what data analysis is all about and why businesses are
investing in this sector the 5 steps of a data analysis the 7 python libraries that
make python one of the best choices for data analysis pandas jupyter and pytorch and
much more in manuscript four applications to data science you will understand how data
visualization and matplotlib can help you to understand the data you are working with
neural networks decision trees what industries are using data to improve their business
with 14 real world applications and so much more where most books about python
programming are theoretical and have few or little practical examples this book
provides lots of simple step by step examples and illustrations that are used to
underline key concepts and help improve your understanding furthermore topics are
carefully selected to give you broad exposure to python while not overwhelming you with
too much information also the outputs of all the examples are provided immediately so
you do not have to wait till you have access to your computer to test the examples even
if you have never coded before this is the perfect guide because it breaks down complex
concepts into simple steps and in a concise and simple way that fits well with
beginners regardless of your previous experience you will learn the steps of data
analysis how to implement them and the most important real world applications would you
like to know more scroll up and click the buy now button to get your copy
Python for Beginners 1996-12-01 ready to start this new journey into the python s world
python is the ideal language to learn for budding developers it is a modern object
oriented programming language with easy to read code and an extensive internet bank of
modules it offers high level dynamic data types many built in functions and operators
classes garbage collection and supports dynamic typing python runs on just about any
device python is an osi approved open source software application that makes it free to
download and install python for beginners a crash course to learn python programming in
1 week will take you through the basics of getting started with python programming step
by step this tutorial will teach you everything you need to know to get you to the next
programming level the book covers all the python basics with follow along examples and
exercises giving you a hands on learning approach by the time you have made your way
through the book you will be ready to tackle the beginner s and a few intermediate
projects waiting for you at the end of it this book covers where to and how to download
and install python you will learn how to download and install pycharm which is an
integrated development environment where you will learn to write code the content
covers all the basics such as variables statements functions keywords data types and
more python for beginners a crash course to learn python programming in 1 week has
everything you need to learn to comfortably move on to more advanced programming it is
an entry level tutorial guide that makes python easy and fun to learn get your copy now
The New Penguin Russian Course 2012-01-06 whether you re learning alone or attending
classes you ll find this complete russian language course for beginners both accessible
and indispensable designed to provide the student with an excellent command of basic
russian the equivalent of a level standard the book features thirty lessons punctuated
by revision exercises to ensure you have fully understood what you have learned the
emphasis is on acquiring vocabulary experiencing conversational language and learning
useful grammar the book also includes a vocabulary of 1 500 words and a glossary of
grammatical terms
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Complete Swedish Beginner to Intermediate Book and Audio Course 2020-10-23 this product
is most effective when used in conjunction with the corresponding double cd you can
purchase the print book and double cd as a pack isbn 9781444107173 the double cd is
also sold separately isbn 9781444107180 copy and paste the isbn number into the search
bar to find these products are you looking for a complete course in swedish which takes
you effortlessly from beginner to confident speaker whether you are starting from
scratch or are just out of practice complete swedish will guarantee success now fully
updated to make your language learning experience fun and interactive you can still
rely on the benefits of a top language teacher and our years of teaching experience but
now with added learning features within the course and online the course is structured
in thematic units and the emphasis is placed on communication so that you effortlessly
progress from introducing yourself and dealing with everyday situations to using the
phone and talking about work by the end of this course you will be at level b2 of the
common european framework for languages can interact with a degree of fluency and
spontaneity that makes regular interaction with native speakers quite possible without
strain for either party learn effortlessly with a new easy to read page design and
interactive features not got much time one five and ten minute introductions to key
principles to get you started author insights lots of instant help with common problems
and quick tips for success based on the author s many years of experience grammar tips
easy to follow building blocks to give you a clear understanding useful vocabulary easy
to find and learn to build a solid foundation for speaking dialogues read and listen to
everyday dialogues to help you speak and understand fast pronunciation don t sound like
a tourist perfect your pronunciation before you go test yourself tests in the book and
online to keep track of your progress extend your knowledge extra online articles to
give you a richer understanding of the culture and history of sweden try this
innovative exercises illustrate what you ve learnt and how to use it
Learn Italian For Beginners 2020-10-08 if you want to learn italian quickly and easily
without endless hours of memorizationthen keep listening love italian culture planning
to travel for business or leisure and want to be able to hold real conversations maybe
you have previously tried to learn italian before you gave up we understand where you
re coming from in our experience many students we had have taken a program or two
before us butfound them either too difficult time consuming or confusing they either
contained too many obscure words that barely even get used in conversationor they
require thousands of hours of practice and dedication as a result many people drop out
before they could have a chance to experience thebeauty of the italian language it is a
sad and tragic opportunity we don t want any aspiring person who desires toexperience
the culture in all its full richness to miss that is why we have put together an
effective italian language learning program that willhelp you start speaking italian
quickly and easily with minimal time and effort introducing learn italian for beginners
inside our book training program you will learn the 1001 most common phrases to learn
italian for beginners and intermediate easily learn italian in your car and four
trouble with this fun italian language learning program say goodbye to endless hours of
memorization exercises and drab methods of learning copying and learning italian what
if you begin to absorb the most common phrases and conversational vocabulary like a
sponge easily and effortlessly here is what you will discover inside the program 1001
of the most common italian phrases for beginners to easily learn everyday conversations
italian grammar used daily in italy italian phrases that cover the full range of
situations scenarios topics and subject matter and showing you understand exactly what
to say in every situation and much much more the best part is that you can learn while
you re driving in your car listening to it at the gym while you re taking a walk doing
this around the house and even when you sleep it doesn t matter if you are a complete
beginner have no experience or have tried every other italian learning programs out
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there without success this book learning program will finally get you to the fast track
to master the italian vocabulary in no time
Python Programming for Beginners 2015-04-01 programmers and coders use their knowledge
of computer languages to develop systems that can provide solutions in almost every
area of human life that can accommodate the use of computers however before anyone can
become a proficient computer or systems developer he needs to understand at least one
computer language the objective of writing this book is to help beginners to know where
they can begin when it comes to coding and programming python is one of the most
popular programming languages it is well suited to a beginner and it is also widely
used professionally so it is a good starting point some of the areas covered in this
book include the reasons why it is important to study coding today the features that
make python such a powerful language the fundamentals and techniques of python and
other most common coding languages such as java php c the best practices that coders
and developers abide by when coming up with codes tips and suggestions on how you can
learn to code within the shortest possible time and the projects you should consider
starting with begin your journey in the world of python and coding languages and make
sure you get the most comprehensive map available
Teach Your Kids to Code 2015-12-03 teach your kids to code is a parent s and teacher s
guide to teaching kids basic programming and problem solving using python the powerful
language used in college courses and by tech companies like google and ibm step by step
explanations will have kids learning computational thinking right away while visual and
game oriented examples hold their attention friendly introductions to fundamental
programming concepts such as variables loops and functions will help even the youngest
programmers build the skills they need to make their own cool games and applications
whether you ve been coding for years or have never programmed anything at all teach
your kids to code will help you show your young programmer how to explore geometry by
drawing colorful shapes with turtle graphics write programs to encode and decode
messages play rock paper scissors and calculate how tall someone is in ping pong balls
create fun playable games like war yahtzee and pong add interactivity animation and
sound to their apps teach your kids to code is the perfect companion to any
introductory programming class or after school meet up or simply your educational
efforts at home spend some fun productive afternoons at the computer with your kids you
can all learn something
Html Beginner's Crash Course 2019-12-02 your abc guide to htmlwhat if you could learn
html in a simple straightforward way can you imagine the possibilities and doors that
will open to you once you do if there is one thing you need to know about html coding
is that it s easy and the learning process is very approachable you can learn yourself
through extensive research but then we at quick start guides like to make things easier
for you by developing this book html beginner s crash course is made to make the task
simpler for you in these pages you ll find complete detailed information for your
learning what are the advantages of being able to code html 1 putting up your own
website 2 making a career out of it 3 building a business 4 understanding in depth of
how computers and coding work these are just a few examples of what you can do when you
become a pro the possibilities are endless what will you learn in this book html
editors and elements attributes formatting phrase tags meta tags comments tables colors
background fonts marquees cascading style sheets css why hire someone and spend money
if you can perform html coding by yourself read this book now to save time customize
your plans and open yourself up to a whole new world of possibilities and opportunities
Python Programming 2015-04-22 do you want to learn python programming or you just want
to improve your skills in either way this book is right for you if you re looking for a
way to protect your future you need to have one of the most remunerative and requested
skills out there you need to become an expert coder the world is changing at an
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astonishing rate most of the actual jobs are being quickly replaced by artificial
intelligence learning how to code is one of the best ways to prepare yourself for the
future in this book hayes using many practical examples will carefully explain all what
you need to know about python such as all the basics of python programming language how
to approach the world of programming variables stings tuples lists how to master
functions modules and loops all the benefits of python and a step by step guide to
teach you how to write your own programs whether you re completely new to programming
and are looking for the perfect language to get started or you are looking for a new
language to expand your programming skill this guide will teach you the techniques used
in the real world to build real software and applications python is a powerful tool for
the future object oriented and the preferred code for machine learning therefore if you
are interested in entering this exciting new world scroll up add to cart and buy the
book now with the paperback version of this book you also get the kindle book version
for free
Colloquial Slovene MP3 2013-05-31 colloquial slovene is easy to use and completely up
to date specially written by an experienced teacher for self study or class use the
course offers a step by step approach to written and spoken slovene no prior knowledge
of the language is required what makes colloquial slovene your best choice in personal
language learning interactive lots of exercises for regular practice clear concise
grammar notes practical useful vocabulary and pronunciation guide complete including
answer key and reference section whether you re a business traveller or about to take
up a daring challenge in adventure tourism you may be studying to teach or even looking
forward to a holiday if you d like to get up and running with slovene this rewarding
course will take you from complete beginner to confidently putting your language skills
to use in a wide range of everyday situations course components the complete course
comprises the book and audio materials these are available to purchase separately in
paperback ebook cd and mp3 format the paperback and cds can also be purchased together
in the great value colloquials pack paperback 978 0 415 55982 9 please note this does
not include the audio cds 978 0 415 55984 3 ebook 978 0 203 84999 6 please note this
does not include the audio available to purchase from ebookstore tandf co uk audio
viewbooks aspx mp3s 978 0 415 58193 6 available to purchase from ebookstore tandf co uk
audio viewbooks aspx pack 978 0 415 55983 6 paperback and cds
Get Started in Russian Absolute Beginner Course 2016-04-09 do you want a solid
foundation to your russian studies if you are looking for a solid foundation to your
language studies for school work or travel this engaging course will get you speaking
writing reading and understanding russian in no time through authentic conversations
clear language presentations and extensive practice and review you will learn the
russian you need to communicate naturally in everyday situations from booking a hotel
room to talking about friends and family what will i learn basic russian is slowly and
carefully introduced to ensure you progress confidently through the course and build up
a foundation to allow you to feel confident in everyday situations and move to the next
level of your learning it teaches grammar vocabulary and listening reading writing
speaking and pronunciation skills by the end of the course you will reach a solid
novice high proficiency level of actfl the american council for the teaching of foreign
languages and a2 beginner level of the cefr common european framework of reference for
languages guidelines is this course for me get started in russian is for absolute and
false beginners of russian clear and simple explanations make the course appropriate
and accessible to anyone learning russian there are extensive illustrations to support
the learner working on his or her own this course is also ideal to use with one to one
tutoring and as a classroom course what do i get this book has a learner centred
approach that incorporates the following features 10 units of learning content covering
everyday topics from booking a hotel room to talking about friends and family discovery
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method figure out rules and patterns yourself to make the language stick outcomes based
learning focus your studies with clear aims vocabulary building thematic lists and
activities to help you learn vocabulary quickly test yourself see and track your own
progress native speaker audio available as a digital download free downloadable audio
transcripts and vocabulary and language reference lists this pack includes a book and
one mp3 cd of audio material where do i go next if you want to advance your russian our
complete russian course 9781473602519 will take you to an intermediate level of russian
if you want to practice your speaking and listening skills get talking and keep talking
russian 9781444185546 is the perfect audio course rely on teach yourself trusted by
language learners for over 75 years
Python for Everybody 2020-01-05 python for everybody is designed to introduce students
to programming and software development through the lens of exploring data you can
think of the python programming language as your tool to solve data problems that are
beyond the capability of a spreadsheet python is an easy to use and easy to learn
programming language that is freely available on macintosh windows or linux computers
so once you learn python you can use it for the rest of your career without needing to
purchase any software this book uses the python 3 language the earlier python 2 version
of this book is titled python for informatics exploring information there are free
downloadable electronic copies of this book in various formats and supporting materials
for the book at pythonlearn com the course materials are available to you under a
creative commons license so you can adapt them to teach your own python course
Guitalele from the Start 2021-05-27 get started on the guitalele today with this
ultimate course for beginners in this comprehensive book you ll be guided through all
of the basic essentials to learning the guitalele even if you have no prior experience
with step by step lessons and full illustrations this course is the ideal starting
point for all players who are picking up the instrument for the very first time from
reading and creating your own guitalele music to strumming away your first songs this
book has everything you need in order to go from being a beginner to a competent
guitalele player in this book an illustrated introduction to the guitalele step by step
lessons in all guitalele essentials a huge range of practice songs and much more
guitalele from the start is the only course of its kind that teaches you how to play
the guitalele from day one
Colloquial Zulu 2020-03-31 colloquial zulu is an easy to use and up to date guide to
the zulu language specially written for self study or class use the course offers you a
step by step approach to written and spoken zulu no prior knowledge of the language is
required what makes colloquial zulu your best choice in language learning it s
interactive it has lots of exercises for regular practice it s clear it has concise
grammar notes it s practical it has useful vocabulary and a pronunciation guide it s
complete it includes an answer key and reference section whether you re a business
traveller or you work for an ngo whether you re studying to teach or are looking
forward to a holiday if you d like to get up and running with zulu this rewarding
course will take you from complete beginner to confidently putting your language skills
to use in a wide range of everyday situations this course is also ideal for an
institution based setting with its clear language pedagogy cultural information and
notes accompanying audio material recorded by native speakers is available free online
at routledge com cw colloquials the audio material will help develop your listening and
pronunciation skills
A Practical Course To Learn Tamil For Absolute Beginners: (Standard And Colloquial) the
book is for absolute beginners who have no knowledge of tamil this book has a teaching
method where the users can learn the language practically as well as get a strong grip
on its grammar so that they can make their own sentences and understand how the
language actually works especially since tamil having a spoken version and a
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standardized one may be daunting even for the most passionate of learners in case you
only want to speak tamil you can learn the colloquial version that is placed right
below the standard version vocabulary and grammar also have their colloquial
counterparts the lessons have dialogues and vocabulary to use on a daily basis there
are valuable points on the book that are addressed so the user is able to get through
tamil speaking cities with no difficulty the purpose of this book is to enable absolute
beginners to understand the language in such a way that they can speak read write and
listen in various day to day scenarios with ease although becoming proficient is a long
process the book aims to help build a strong foundation in the language
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